
 

 

From  Middle Master:  Andrew Crisp 

           3 May 2019 
Dear Parent, 
 
 

3rd Year Induction Day 
 

Further to my letter sent out in the mailing on Friday 18 January, I am writing again to give 
you some further information about the forthcoming 3rd Year induction day on Tuesday 25 
June 2019 at 9am. 
  
I am looking forward to welcoming your son into the Middle School. Although he 
knows the school well, we have organised an induction day in June on which he can 
meet his new housemaster and tutor as well as a large number of the new boys who 
will be joining the school.  We have planned a fun and interactive day so that boys 
can get a good taste of what is to come. 
  
There will be the opportunity to take part in various activities including music and sport. 
Boys are encouraged to bring their musical instruments if they wish to take part in the 
musical activity. There is a link to a sign up form at the end of this letter. 
 
Parents are invited to attend a tea party at 3pm in Lacies Court Gardens (or Sports Hall 
entertainment suite in the event of wet weather) when they come to collect their boys.  
During this time there will be an opportunity for you to meet some of the staff who will be 
working closely with your son on a daily basis. 
  
To help us with our planning, please could you complete the following google form. 
 
 
 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaP1tF1LKxyuKtEGCkKLOIyql6HDPbA9ivYhBFrjpemfR
eEw/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
 
Please note that there is no need for boys to wear school uniform for the day and your 
son should wear comfortable clothes and trainers so that he can participate in the sports 
session.   
   
 May I remind you that there is an second induction day on Monday 2 September (no 
school buses on that day) about which I wrote to you in my letter in January.  For your diary 
there will also be a social evening for parents near the start of the Michaelmas Term on 
Thursday 19 September 2019. The evening will start at 7pm in the Amey Theatre. This will 
be a chance for you to meet your son’s Tutor and Housemaster, informally over drinks, at 
the start of the new academic year as your son is settling the Middle School. 



  
In the meantime, I look forward to meeting with you in June. If you have any questions do 
not hesitate to contact me at andrew.crisp@abingdon.org.uk or on 01235 849015. 
  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Andrew Crisp - Middle Master 
andrew.crisp@abingdon.org.uk  

 
 


